
 Important reminders- July 1st the new rates will be put 

into place.  

 

All balances need to be paid by 

Friday for a Monday return.  

COVID and Sick Policy 

As we have seen over the last couple weeks in our surrounding 

town, COVID is still out there, as well the stomach bug and the Flu. 

We need to ask that you please keep a close eye on your children, if 

you see any signs or symptoms of them not feeling well please keep 

them home and call the school. If you are called to pick up a sick 

child, please remember you have 30 min to get here. Always have a 

backup plan.  

We also ask that you make drop off and pick up quick, please do not 

hang out in the classrooms or hallways.  

Masks are always welcome but not mandatory  

Make sure you and your child are fever free  

Back To School!  

Schools starts on August 9th 

We are CLOSED Aug. 5th  

CLOSED for school on Aug. 8th  

OPEN HOUSE 1-4 Aug. 8th  

  July 11- Hat Day  

   July 12- Sunglasses Day  

July 13- Tie Dye Day  

July 14- Bubble Day  

  July 15- Christmas in July 

Summer Fun Week 

July 11-15 

Back To School- Open House 

August 8th 1-4PM 

Stop in anytime to meet your 

teacher and see your new class-

room.  

Can’t make it, no worries we will 

have all paperwork for you on 

your first day!  


